
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

TO PROVIDE WATER SPORTS  

AND  

RECREATIONAL RENTAL EQUIPMENT  

CONCESSIONAIRE SERVICES  

AT  

RIVERBEND PARK / LOXAHATCHEE RIVER BATTLEFIELD PARK 

RFP NO. 2017-101-MJ 

Public notice is hereby given that Palm Beach County is soliciting proposals from qualified 

parties for the provision and operation of a water sports and recreational rental equipment 

concession at the County’s Riverbend Park / Loxahatchee River Battlefield Park located at 9060 

Indiantown Road, Jupiter, one mile west of I-95 and the Florida Turnpike.   

The awarded respondent will be accepting the property “AS-IS”.  The awarded respondent will 

be responsible for providing a temporary facility to operate the concession, supplying all goods 

(such as pre-packaged foods, non-alcoholic beverages, snacks, sundry items, fishing bait and 

tackle), water sports, recreational equipment and related rental equipment accessory items (such 

as non-motorized boats, bicycles, kayaks, canoes) for sale or rent, and obtaining and maintaining 

all necessary permits for the temporary facilities, including permits as may be required for 

operating any of the concession services.   

A mandatory pre-proposal meeting will be held on Monday, February 5, 2018, at 9:00 A.M., in 

Room 1W-55 at the address below.  A mandatory site visit will immediately follow the meeting.   

All proposals must be submitted on the County’s form, hand delivered or mailed, and received 

no later than 2:00 P.M., Friday, March 2, 2018, to: 

RFP No. 2017-101-MJ 

Riverbend Park / Loxahatchee River Battlefield Park 

Property and Real Estate Management 

2633 Visa Parkway 

West Palm Beach, FL 33411-5604 

Interested respondents may download the RFP at the County’s Purchasing Department’s website 

at https://pbcvssp.co.palm-beach.fl.us/webapp/vssp/AltSelfService.  As they are issued, all 

amendments to this solicitation will be posted at https://pbcvssp.co.palm-

beach.fl.us/webapp/vssp/AltSelfService.  It is the respondent’s sole responsibility to routinely 

check this website for any amendments that may have been issued prior to the deadline for 

receipt of proposals.  For additional information regarding this RFP, please contact Margaret 

Jackson, Contract Analyst, at (561) 233-0212 or e-mail: mjackson@pbcgov.org.   

The Board of County Commissioners may accept or reject any or all proposals for any reason 

whatsoever, in its sole discretion. 

Publish:  Sunday, January 21, 2018 and Sunday, January 29, 2018 




